
On Tuesday, April 28, 2020 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, the Jostens representative will be at Holmes  
County Central High School to deliver caps and gowns, along with any graduation supplies that “you” may 
have ordered.  
 
In an effort to keep everyone safe during the COVID-19 Pandemic, this will be a CONTACTLESS curbside 
delivery and pickup. Therefore, any outstanding balances should be paid directly to Jostens prior to you  
coming to HCCHS on Tuesday, 4.28.2020, by using the information on your receipt or invoice.  
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns related to your order, please contact Mr. Phil Tally directly 
at (601) 782-9606 or email him @phil.tally@jostens.com. If you have not ordered a cap and gown, please 
get your name, height, and weight to Ms. V. E. Rand via email @vrand@holmesccsd.org or send requested 
information as soon as possible to the HCCHS 2020 Senior Remind. 
 

To sign up for HCCHS SENIOR Class of 2020 BULLETIN notifications, please visit  
https://www.remind.com/join/hcchssenio  

ATTENTION 

2020 GRADUATION CANDIDATES! 

WHO:   HCCHS 2020 GRADUATING SENIORS 

WHAT:   PICK UP CAPS, GOWNS, & GRADUATION SUPPLIES 

WHEN:    TUESDAY, APRIL 28, 2020 

WHERE:    HCCHS | LEXINGTON, MS 

TIME:    10:00 AM - 12:00 NOON 

HOW:  CURBSIDE DELIVERY & PICKUP 

CONTACT:  MS. VERONICA E. RAND, SENIOR SPONSOR 

HCCHS 


